
 

 Update: Water disruption in Kimberley from 29 May to 2 

June 2025 
 

The PSA noted the notice of water disruptions in Kimberley from 29 May to 2 June 2025 by the 

municipality. The period concerned extends over six days. It is expected that the respective managers will 

have made contingency plans regarding the storage of water, both drinking and for the bathrooms.  

 

In the absence of a policy or directive around water disruptions, members are advised to engage with 

their office shop stewards or the PSA office for assistance where stored water has run out in offices. The 

PSA wrote to the Director General and Provincial Managers of the National Departments to 

accommodate members, should there be a need for early release from work.  

 

Members can call the PSA office at 053 839 1000 for more information. 
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